TO: EZIZ Users

FROM: CDPH

SUBJECT: EZIZ Message: 2013 Childhood Immunization Champions Award

DATE: March 11, 2013

Dear EZIZ Users:

Nominate your Immunization Champion!

The *CDC Childhood Immunization Champion Award* is intended to recognize individuals who are working at the community level. It honors those who are doing an exemplary job or going above and beyond to promote or foster childhood immunizations in their communities.

The deadline to submit your nomination package to the State Immunization Branch is March 18, 2013. Please email your <u>nomination package</u> to <u>Betty.Tran@cdph.ca.gov</u>. For more details including information on who's eligible, the nomination and selection process, etc, click on the link <u>CDC - NIIW Childhood</u> Immunization Champions - National Infant Immunization Week - Vaccines.

If you would like to be removed from the EZIZ list-serve, please go to $\underline{\text{http://eziz.org/manage-subscription.php}}$ to unsubscribe.